| support HB2543 because no one should be able to purchase a gun without a background check. This helps to keep guns out of
the hands of those that shouldn't have them and prevents tragic events such as when a white supremacist obtained a gun without a
background check and killed nine people at a church in Charleston, South Carolina in 2015.



